
42 Main Street 
Swannington 
Coalville  
Leicestershire 
LE67 8QN 
1.2.12 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
 

Living Away From Home Allowance Consultation 
 
My daughter is moving to Australia with a Temporary 2 Year Visa to work in a 
priority area and has already been offered employment.  She intends to rent 
accommodation in Sydney. She understood that she would be eligible for LAFHA to 
help defray the considerable expenses incurred moving to Australia.  If the proposed 
changes take place in July it appears that she will no longer be eligible which will 
cause her to reconsider her move as she will find it more difficult to afford.  
 
Please will you reconsider the proposed changes relating to people in her situation. 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

Tim Cotton 


